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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Enviro, OCD, EMNRD
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 4:03 PM
To: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Subject: Fw: Berry SWD release NRM2005560297
Attachments: NMOCD Time Extension Request Berry SWD NRM2005560297.docx; New Mexico OCD 

Application Submission was Approved by the OCD

 

From: Rob Kirk <rob.kirk@solarismidstream.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2020 10:05 AM 
To: Enviro, OCD, EMNRD 
Subject: [EXT] Berry SWD release NRM2005560297  
  
Solaris Water Midstream is respectively asking for a time extension on completing this produced 
water release – Berry SWD Release Incident #NRM2005560297. 
  
Please see the attached letter and reference to Form C-141 and tracking number. 
  
We look forward to your positive response to this request. Please let me know of any questions or 
comments. 
  
Rob Kirk 
Solaris Water Midstream 
General Manager, HSE & Compliance 
C: (469) 978-5620 
  


